THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

April 23, 1963

Dear Mr. Parry:

In response to your letter of April 12th to

Mrs. Lincoln, I know the President was very
happy to hear of the International Grand Master
Chess Tournaments sponsored by the
Piatigorsky Foundation. He has asked me to
extend best wishes to you for the success of
this tournament,

Sincerely yours,

Pierre Salinger
Press Secretary to
the President

Mr. David Parry
5657 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles 36, California



